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GDPR AND ACCOUNTS 
 
As part of our commitment to GDPR regulations and our Data Protection Policy, we are 
undergoing a regular data cleansing operation. If you find that you are not able to access 
your account this is likely to be because you have not logged into the system for over 3 
months. We are very happy to open up your account again if you are intending to continue 
the course. Please email training@thebusinessschool.uk.com to notify us that you wish your 
account to be accessible. We are sure you can appreciate that we are keen to comply with 
all relevant regulations. 


